## **Board Clerk**

From:

John Guszkowski

Sent:

Monday, June 24, 2024 3:44 PM

To:

Board Clerk

Subject:

FW: Housing meeting

John P. Guszkowski AICP, CZEO, LEED AP, ENV-SP Town Planner Columbia, CT 860-455-8251

From: David Vanderbilt <dvanderbilt@sbcglobal.net>

**Sent:** Monday, June 24, 2024 3:28 PM

To: John Guszkowski < jguszkowski@columbiact.org>

Subject: Housing meeting

You don't often get email from dvanderbilt@sbcglobal.net. Learn why this is important

## Hi Mr.Guszkowski

I just wanted to weigh in on the proposed affordable housing that will be discussed at the meeting tonight. My opinion is that in law apartments should be allowed but I am against any multi family projects. We have seen this happen in Vermont where section 8 takes over and there are too many homeless people occupying space that paying customers should be entitled to. I also feel multi family housing will lower property values. I grew up in Columbia and chose to stay here because of the way it is. Thank you for letting me voice my opinion.

Karen Vanderbilt

**Caution:** This is an external email and may be malicious. Please take care when clicking links or opening attachments.